
Ogier Partner Gemma Bellfield will be attending the ABI Winter Leadership Conference taking place
in Scottsdale, Arizona on 12-14 December to be honoured as part of the ABI's 2024 Class of 40 Under
40. 

To read more about the award programme, please click the following link: ABI names Gemma
Bellfield as a Top 40 Under 40 in 2024 list | Ogier
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https://www.ogier.com/news-and-insights/news/gemma-bellfield-recognised-on-abis-top-40-under-40-for-2024/

